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mechanisms. We consider this change to the draft definition would ensure the proposed 
framework can continue to be used in rare situations and avoid ambiguity as to what 
situations this framework could address. 

We thank the AEMC for the opportunity to submit on this process. If you have any questions 
about our submission, please contact Chris Ridings . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mark Feather 
General Manager, Strategic Policy and Energy Systems Innovation 
Australian Energy Regulator 




